## NOTICE OF GREATER ASHEVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 PRELIMINARY BUDGET

At the March 8, 2024 meeting of the Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority Board, a Preliminary Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget was presented to and approved by the Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority Board. In accordance with North Carolina General Statute 159-13, the Preliminary Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget will remain available for public inspection for the required 10-day period in the office of the Clerk to the Board.

A Public Hearing on the Preliminary Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget will be held on **Friday**, **April 12**, **2024 at 8:30 a.m.** in the Council Chambers at the Fletcher Town Hall. The Council Chambers are located on the first floor of the Fletcher Town Hall. The address for Fletcher Town Hall is 300 Old Cane Creek Road, Fletcher, NC 28732 and the telephone number for the Asheville Regional Airport is (828) 684-2226.

All meetings are open to the public and will be conducted in accordance with the provisions of North Carolina General Statutes.